Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our commu

Family Support and Board Meetings

The June Family Support Meeting will be held on Wednesday, June
25, beginning at 9:30am at 2879 Johnstown Road. All family members
are welcome to attend to hear updates from the Superintendent and
provide feedback. The June meeting of the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities will be held on Thursday, June 26,
beginning at 5:00pm at 2879 Johnstown Road. The parking lot is
under construction, however there should be adequate spaces.

Patience is appreciated.

Special Olympics State Games
The Ohio Special Olympics will be held on June 27-29, 2014 at The
Ohio State University. FCBDD will be sending over 100 Special

Olympians. For details, contact the FCBDD Special Olympics office by
calling 614-342-5989.


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RiwTOc_6SaVqRBQUoQ7EzGCFhgYaVtrdmrmUzOx1Y37i_Ji40OX20sHjb9lRZCwKZNEK3BeT87Z9dTZy6GPfBr_HjrOis0JNqW9p2kfTb442IAKBWtlnRqka3vm2CdAFreW7HtjtF-k8JCbFvjb1CcwokrhhDjNCysUDbeZR7vskYdKZKaJJ_w==&c=dK6shh0BRgs7IsDFUXmHvb6BVvokbrL3Q6PzrJhrBorx-jNSIbmbtg==&ch=HC-H0zZfMrywsoHSywcwErd_twjcAwAIexCTdnOsU90dLc5rrhP3Vg==

Bus Inspection

Congratulations to the Mechanics and entire Service Department for
another excellent result with the annual Highway Patrol Bus
Inspection. Over 140 buses were inspected and have been
approved. Ten new propane fueled buses will be inspected when
all preparations are complete and will be ready for service later this

summer.

Employment Video
The Knox County Board of DD has produced a video supporting

employment of individuals who have developmental
disabilities. Special thanks to Knox County Board of DD for sharing

the video. To see the video, click http://youtu.be/p0sMx-Qwbok.
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